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Overview

As an ongoing effort to improve the clarity of member communications, we are 

updating the Verification Checklist (VCL) for the October 2023 release.

Note: There are no policy updates associated with these updates.



Verification Checklist Updates

The VCL will be updated to be more accessible to the applicant/member as 

follows:

• Add to the first page a summary of all required tasks and due dates.

• Redesign the “Action Needed,” “Proof Needed,” and “Information” sections.

• Simplify the agency contact information in the “Action Needed” and

“Proof Needed” sections to include only the phone number.

• Rearrange the Document Tracking Sheet (DTS) sections and remove 

outdated information.



Verification Checklist Updates

More generally, the VCL will be updated for clarity as follows:

• Rewrite section titles and explanatory text to be more descriptive.

• Include appropriate tone and language to achieve a fourth-grade

reading comprehension level across all pages.

• Add icons and colors to text to increase readability and engagement.



Verification Checklist Updates
Here is an example of the first 
page of the redesigned VCL. 

Here is an example of the 
first page of the current VCL. 



Verification Checklist Updates
Here is an example of the “Actions to 
Complete” section of the redesigned VCL. 

Here is an example of the “Action 
Needed ” section of the current VCL. 



Agency Contact information
Agency contact 
information will now be 
found after the table, on 
the first page that let’s the 
member know their tasks. 



Questions?
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